
Request for Holiday Assistance

White Lake Giving Tree, Ferry Memorial Church and other community organizations
generously donate their time, effort, and resources to help ensure families who live in the Montague /
Whitehall School Districts (Montague, Rothbury, Whitehall, portions of Twin Lake) can enjoy the
holidays. If you are in need of assistance and are interested in applying to any of these programs,
please indicate your interest by completing this form and returning it to school no later than Friday,
October 20th, 2023. This information will be shared with these local organizations and applications
will be mailed to you upon receipt.

Parent(s) First and Last Name: ____________________________ Phone number:_______________

First and Last Names, and ages, of student(s) living with you:

______________________ Age: _______ ______________________ Age: _______

______________________ Age: _______ ______________________ Age: _______

______________________ Age: _______ ______________________ Age: _______

Building your student(s) attend: ____ MACC ____ RRO ____ NBC ____ MHS

Delivery Address: __________________________________________________________________
Street name and house number City Zip Code

County of Residence: ________________________ Email: _________________________________

Preferred method of contact: ____ Phone Call ____ Email ____ Text Message ___ Postal Mail

Assistance requested:

_______ White Lake Giving Tree I would like to receive email notification of
(Food and Gifts at Christmas) mobile food truck schedules?

(circle one): Yes No
_______ Ferry Memorial Church

(Food Basket at Thanksgiving)

_______ Goodfellows (Gifts for Christmas)

*If you have filled out an electronic request form, you do not need to complete this form. You
can visit the Montague Area Public Schools website to access an electronic form.


